
Landyn’s Family Visits Morning Meeting - 8/9/2017  

Landyn’s mother Molly, great aunt, & grandfather paid us a special visit for 

Morning Meeting! While introducing herself, Landyn’s great aunt informed us of 

her life long history working with young children, so this offered an especially 

exciting opportunity for her to peek in on the daily life of Landyn and her 

friends! 

Molly offered the class three favorite books from home, Glitter, the Pout-Pout 

Fish, and Animals Should Definitely Not Wear Clothing. Landyn enjoyed sitting 

in her mother’s lap as Molly read to the class. Huck and Axel found a companion 

in Landyn’s grandfather, as they took turns chatting with him about the materials 

in the building corner. Kristi visited to photograph the meeting and as she 

quietly took photos from behind the risers, she caught Ruby’s interest. Ruby 

then photographed a few moments herself and is captured here with a great 

sense of pride in this task. 

Mystery readers are a special way to connect within our school community. We 

always welcome mystery readers, whether it be parents, siblings, or visiting 

family. 




